
 
Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  February 21, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Interested Parties 
RE: Ferric or Ferrous Chloride RFP-4750-20-SH 
 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
 
Please make note of the following: 
 
1. Question: Could I get a copy of previous bid tabulations for ferric chloride and ferrous 

chloride? 
Answer: There are no bid tabs. This product has not been solicited by formal competition in 
the past.  
 

 
The original solicitation for the project referenced above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Susan Hyatt, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
 


